
 

 

 

 

 

 

Coconino County Superintendent of Schools, Cheryl Mango-Paget to 

conduct Prospective Governing Board Informational Sessions 

FLAGSTAFF, Ariz. - Coconino County Superintendent of Schools, Cheryl Mango-Paget, would 

like to announce that she will be conducting prospective Governing Board Informational Sessions 

for anyone who may want to run for an open seat for the Page Unified School District Governing 

Board. There will be two four-year seats open for this year’s election.  

 

 March 14, Page Unified School District, Page District Office, Board Room, 1pm-

3pm 500 S Navajo Dr, Page, AZ, 86040  

 

 

Superintendent Cheryl Mango-Paget will be hosting this session for new and prospective Board 

Members at no cost. If you are interested in running for an open Governing Board Seat in 2022, 

please join us at one of our sessions this March. This is a time to glean information regarding 

participating on a School Governing Board, fill out required documents if desired, ask 

Superintendent Cheryl Mango-Paget questions, or just come and grab your Governing Board 

Packet. No appointment is required.  

For more information, please call the Office of the Coconino County School Superintendent at  

928-679-8070 or email: mcampbell@coconino.az.gov .  
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